
23 April 2024

We welcome you to join us outside on April 23rd for our spring concert.
Please bring a camping chair or picnic blanket with you. No seating will be

provided. In the event of inclement weather, the concert will be
rescheduled for a later date. 

Percussion by the
Playground

Percussion by the
Playground

Richmond Drive’s 2024 Spring Concert

A Title I event

6pm-7 PM

4th and 5th grade
students


